Silver Firs II Board Meeting Minutes

Date: November 27, 2017

Location: Fire Station #13, Puget Park Drive

Board Members in Attendance:  Brian Bock, Excused absent, Lori Wise and Ian
Huri

Port Gardner Management: Tom Gish Jr.,

Homeowners in Attendance: Mathew Moreno and Mark Bartlett

Board approvals via email:

The monthly financials were reviewed and approved.

Various hazard tree work has been approved.

Replanting of areas where trees have been removed has been approved.

A decision was made to hire off duty sheriff patrols on a once per week basis to
supplement existing security company.

A letter to the community about fireworks not being allowed was approved to be sent.

It was agreed to add language to the rules that fireworks are not allowed except on July 4.

At the meeting, both Matt and Mark expressed interest in becoming board members, as
there was not a quorum at the meeting that decision was delayed.

Matt has volunteered to contact the County to attempt to get traffic speed signs installed
in select locations along Silver Firs Drive and Puget Park Drive in an attempt to assist
with the problem of speeding vehicles.

Matt also expressed interest in reviewing and updating the current guidelines.

The landscaping contract will be reviewed this upcoming year and likely put out to bid.
Silverfirs2.org is the Website address for Silver Firs I HOA. Valor Security is being
contracted with for 3 patrols per night and on call service, their dispatch number is
206-981-1621 from 8 p.m. to S a.m.

The next regular scheduled meeting will be on January 22™ at Fire Station #13.

Minutes submitted by Tom Gish Jr, community manager.




